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Friday 23rd February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Year 2 Battersea Park Zoo

On Wednesday 20th March, the children in Year 2 will be visiting Battersea Park Zoo in line with
our learning in English of producing a balanced argument about whether animals should be kept in
zoos.

To cover the entry into the zoo there will be a cost of £11.71 per child to cover this, payable on
Arbor.

We will be travelling on public transport, leaving school at 9:15am promptly and returning by
3:00pm.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch. In addition, please also provide your children with a
bottle of water and any additional healthy snacks they may need for the journey and put this all into
a comfortable bag that they can carry with them. Children are entitled to free school meals and can
be provided with a packed lunch from the school kitchen. School packed lunches must be ordered
in advance, so please let the teachers know your child's requirements.

Please make sure your child is wearing a full school uniform with a suitable coat and sensible
shoes/trainers for this trip.

If you wish for your child to attend the trip, please give your permission on Arbor by Wednesday
13th March 2024, so arrangements can be made.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

R Le and R Poole
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